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July 17th 2020 

Dear Year 5 Families,  

We are looking forward to welcoming your child back to school in September. As many children 

have been away from school for a considerable length of time, the first week of term will be a 

transition week where small groups of children return on a part time basis. This is to help children 

re-adjust, learn new routines and to give teachers the opportunity to spend focused time with 

your son or daughter.  Groups have been split alphabetically by last name.  Please only send 

you child to school on the dates specified below.   

Following government guidelines, we will be operating staggered start and finish times.  We ask 

that you ensure you are on time for drop off and collection and do not arrive early or congregate.  

Please only approach the school gate at your specified times.  If you miss your child’s drop off 

time, you will be asked to wait until all children have been admitted.  If your child is unwell, please 

do not bring them to school.   

Last names A to J: Wednesday, September 2nd 8.30 to 3pm (no school Thursday) 

Last names K to Z: Thursday, September 3rd 8.30 to 3pm (no school Wednesday) 

All Year 5 – Friday, September 4th 8.30 to 1pm 

From Monday, September 7th: 

8.30 to 3pm (Monday to Thursday)  

8.30 to 1pm (Fridays) 

 

School dinners will be available or please provide a packed lunch.  Nothing else may be brought in 

from home (no bags please).  All children should be wearing usual school uniform (no trainers 

thank you).  

Please do not hesitate to email the school office at adminoffice@fernhill.kite.academy if you have 

any questions. We will be picking up emails over the summer holiday period. 

 

I wish you all a safe and peaceful summer and I look forward to seeing you in September. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Nicky Slater 

Academy Head 
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